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Mass Timetable for week beginning “Corpus Christi” 

Date Feast Time Intention 

Saturday 
2nd June 
2018 

Saturday memorial of the 
Blessed Virgin Mary  

9.30 am   
10.30 am Polish  
11.00am to 12 noon  
5.30 pm Winterton 
5.30 pm 

Holy Souls  
Polish Priest’s Intentions 
Confessions  
Polish Priest’s Intentions 
People of the Parish  

Sunday 
3rd June  
2018 

The Most Holy Body and 
Blood of Christ 
Corpus Christi 

9.00 am 
4.30 pm Polish 
6.30 pm 

Keith McKee RIP  
Polish Priest’s Intentions 
Frederick Close RIP 

Monday 
4th 

Feria  9.00 am Clarke Family Deceased 

Tuesday 
5th 

St Boniface 
9.00 am 
9.30 am Polish 

Peter Nguyen Ngoc Hoi 
Polish Priest’s Intentions 

Wednesday 
6th 

Feria 12.00 noon Jose Mota RIP 

Thursday 
7th  

Feria No 9.00 am Mass 
9.30 am 

-  
Polish Priest’s Intentions 

Friday 
8th June 

The Most Sacred Heart 
of Jesus 

8.30 am 
9.30 am 

Peter Carton RIP  
Polish Priest’s Intentions 

Saturday 
9th June 
2018 

Immaculate Heart of 
Mary 

9.30 am   
10.30 am Polish  
11.00am to 12 noon  
5.30 pm Winterton 
5.30 pm 

Joyce Stewart RIP  
Polish Priest’s Intentions 
Confessions  
Polish Priest’s Intentions 
James Hoban RIP  

Sunday 
10th June  
2018 

Tenth Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 

9.00 am 
4.30 pm Polish 
6.30 pm 

Peter Nguyen Ngoc Hoi 
Polish Priest’s Intentions 
Sadie & John Galloway RIP 

Adoration Wednesday: 11.00 am to 12.00 noon; Saturday 4.30 pm to 5.15 pm  

Please pray for: all who have died recently, may they rest in peace; for all who are sick and housebound; for all 
those whose anniversary of death occurs at this time.  The Holy Father’s Prayer Intentions for June - Universal: 
Social Networks - that social networks may work towards that inclusiveness which respects others for their differ-
ences.   

St Augustine Webster Catholic Voluntary Academy 
Tel: 01724 843722/Email: admin.saw@northlincs.gov.uk 

St Bede’s Catholic Voluntary Academy 
Tel: 01724 861371/Email: admin@stbedesacademy.com 

Pope Francis ‘Tweet of the Week’:  

‘When the Holy Spirit is present, something always happens. 
Where blows the Spirit, things are never at a standstill.’ 

Scunthorpe General Hospital 
For the ministration of a Catholic priest 

please contact Fr Neil Peoples or 
Fr Emmanuel Abbem on 

(01724) 842197 

Please join us in the Parish Hall for tea and coffee after the 9.00 am Sunday Mass 

Peoples Ponderings 
 

Last Saturday saw the people of the Republic of Ireland vote overwhelmingly for the introduction of abortion 
in Ireland.  This was done by removing the human rights of the unborn child from the constitution.  Ireland 
was a beacon of light in Europe, standing up for all human life from conception to natural death, it has now 
fallen in to line with the culture of death which covers most of Europe – with Poland now the only one left 
standing, so we must pray that Poland can withstand the attacks it will now face from so called progressives.  
 

Seeing the scenes in Dublin Castle as people cheered and cried for joy at the result was truly terrifying – how 
can it be a moment of national pride and celebration to authorise the killing of the most vulnerable.  More 
worryingly was the exit poll which stated that 68% of yes voters called themselves Catholic.  The people of 
Ireland have clearly turned against the Church due to the horrific crimes and the failure to deal with them by 
Bishops, Priests and religious.  However, the failings of the members of the Church doesn’t change the truths 
that she teaches.  This sadly has become lost in the anger.  
 

As a Church, Bishops, priests, laity – we have come to a crossroads.  We can either fall in line with society or 
stand up for the truth.  I pray that we hold our nerve and continue to proclaim the faith, like many of the 
martyrs who have gone before us.  As Pope Benedict XVI once said ‘it seems certain to me that the Church is 
facing very hard times.  The real crisis has scarcely begun.  We will have to count on terrific upheavals.  But I 
am equally certain about what will remain at the end: not the Church of the political cult, which is dead al-
ready, but the Church of faith.  She may well no longer be the dominant social power to the extent that she 
was until recently; but she will enjoy a fresh blossoming and be seen as man's home, where he will find life 
and hope beyond death.’ 

Forthcoming Events 

 Corpus Christi Procession in Crowle - 10th 
June.  We hope that people from across the Dean-
ery will attend this year.  The procession will start 
at 2.00 pm, end with Benediction and a chance for 
people to have a  picnic in the grounds of St Norb-
ert’s school.  We particularly welcome those chil-
dren who will have made their First Holy Com-
munion to come dressed in their Communion out-
fits.  

 MacMillan Summer Coffee Evening to raise 
funds for the local MacMillan Nurses on Thursday, 
14th June at 7.00 pm.  Tickets £2.  There will be a 
raffle, bingo and cake stall.  Suitable raffle prizes 
would be much appreciated.  For more information 
please contact Michael McInerney on 01724 
271531 or 07867 981230. 

 Walsingham Pilgrimage - Sunday 16th June. 
 The coach will leave Holy Souls at 7.15 am and call 

at St Bernadette’s at 7.30 am.  The price per person 
will be £15.00.  Please bring a packed lunch. 
Please note that these times may be a little earlier as 
we might be doing a pick up in Lincoln and Market 
Rasen.  IF the time changes it will be announced 
next weekend.  

 Baptism Course – Holy Souls and St Norbert’s  
 The next course will take place in the parish hall at 

Holy Souls on Thursday 21st June at 7.00 pm. If 
you wish to have your child baptised at either Holy 
Souls or St Norbert’s, you must attend this course.  
Please note that the times of Baptism will be chang-
ing, this is so we do not have to make any last-
minute changes due to only one priest being avail-
able.  Holy Souls - Sunday, during the 9.00 am 
Mass or at 1.30 pm.  St Norbert’s - Sunday, during 
the 11.15 am Mass or at 12.30 pm.  

 Ordination to the Permanent Diaconate 
 Sebastian Grab will be ordained to the Permanent 

Diaconate on Saturday 14th July at 11.30 am in St 
Barnabas Cathedral.  He has kindly invited people 

from the parish to attend.  Please keep Sebastian 
and all those who will be ordained this summer in 
your prayers.  

 Adoremus’ The National Eucharistic Congress in 
Liverpool  There are spaces available for the Con-
gress on Saturday, 8th September but must be 
booked by the end of May.  Bishop Robert Barron is 
the keynote speaker on this day.  He is one of the 
world’s most followed Catholics on social  media.  
If you have any questions please feel free to ask Fr 
Neil, who is on the organising committee for the 
Diocese. After the end of May some tickets will also 
be made available on line but it is best to book ear-
ly!  

St Vincent de Paul Society 
in St Bernadette’s Parish are inviting anybody from Ho-
ly Souls to join them and become involved in this 
worthwhile work.  It would involve home visits, a 
meeting once a month and general care for the people 
of the parish.  If interested please phone Fr Tom on  
01724 844895 or Cynthia Myers on 01724 488318 
for more information.  

Good News for the East Midlands  
(including Lincolnshire)  

A new book has been compiled by Canon Anthony Do-
lan, which looks at the history of the Catholic Church 
in the Diocese of Nottingham.  This historical book 
looks at Christianity from its beginnings in the fourth 
century until the reformation in the sixteenth through 
to the establishment of the Diocese of Nottingham up to 
our present day.  We have been sent some copies of the 
book and they can be purchased for £16.  The money 
raised is going towards the Sick and Retired Priests 
Fund.  
  


